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A Message from Mayor Rick Bonnette

October 14, 2021

Please accept my heartfelt congratulations on the celebration of

the 40th World Religions Conference.

It is especially heartening during these difficult times, to see
continued efforts to promote harmony and mitigate discord. We
are all members of this earth and of our own unique
communities. | thank and applaud the efforts of all who promote
and engage in opportunities that celebrate differences instead

of tearing them down.

To all of the conference participants, | wish you a successful,

uplifting and joyous event.

Sincerely,

DS e

Rick Bonnette
Mayor, Town of Halton Hills
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